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Transition to College-Led Training 
Advisory Committee 

Communique – 10 May 2022 

 

The 16th meeting of the Australian Government Department of Health Transition to  
College-Led Training Advisory Committee was held on 10 May 2022. 

The Department provided an update on the GP training roadmap, noting the change of 
approach to the transition of the salary support program.  A copy of the communique 
regarding salary support training in 2023 was distributed to key stakeholders in April and is 
attached.  

Members provided feedback on a proposed National Consistent Payments (NCP) 
Communication Strategy. The aim of the strategy is to outline key messages and 
mechanisms to be considered in the engagement of stakeholders, and the effective delivery 
and promotion of the NCP. Discussion also provided feedback on work undertaken by the 
Department, in collating a holistic list of registrar support and funding that is available across 
workforce programs and incentives for GPs.  

The Australian College of Rural and Remote Medicine (ACRRM) and the Royal College of 
General Practitioners (RACGP) provided members with an update on the number of program 
applicants for the first selection intake for 2023 which closed in April. A second intake into the 
program will be undertaken in August 2022. 

The Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander General Practice Training Advisory Group (the 
Advisory Group) will be meeting in late May and an update from the Group will be provided to 
members in June.  

TCLTAC will next meet in Melbourne on 7 June 2022.  

Further information on the Advisory Committee can be found at www.health.gov.au 
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